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         “Opere et Veritate”  1 John  3,18 

Brothers all: 
 
Now that Autumn is in the air, our activity level is 
rapidly ramping up.  August was a very busy 
month and September promises to be the same.  
Let me   review with you many of our accomplish-
ments and new activities.    
  
Congratulations to Dominic Palermo and his Bin-
go team once again for another successful 
month.  Our most sincere thoughts and prayers 
go out to Dominic and his Mother, as she contin-
ues to recover from   recent heart problems. May 
God bless her with a speedy recovery.  
  
The Butterfly Festival was a rousing success.  I 
would like to thank Bob Fiscella and all of the vol-
unteers who had tons of fun, while making this 
event a hit.  Alan Mothner, who directs the festi-
val, will be coming by to personally thank the 
council this Tuesday evening. 
 
As a reminder, when you check-in the meeting 
this Tuesday evening, you will notice a blue buck-
et on the desk.  This bucket represents the Pen-
nies for Heaven campaign.  This is a simple way 
for all members to help the Monastery of the Holy 
Spirit.  Please reach into your pockets for any 
spare change, it all goes to a great cause.   
 
Bill Camden will be hosting the 2nd Annual Mem-
bership Drive commencing on Saturday Sept. 13th 
and concluding on Sunday Sept. 14th.  We will 
need Knights to work the entrances at the church 
and answer questions from the men as they enter 
and exit.  We will have a sign-up sheet circulating 
at the upcoming council meeting.  Hopefully, 
many of you will be able to participate.   
 
Len Dorrien is in need of volunteers to work sev-
eral nights to fulfill our obligation at the homeless 
shelter.  Sign-up sheets will be passed around at 
the meeting or feel free to contact Len directly.   
The Director of the Knights of Columbus Charities 
of Georgia, Robert Santos, will speak briefly at 
our meeting about the advances and opportuni-
ties with our charities. 
 
This Sunday, September 7th, our intrepid cooking 
team will once again perform gastrological magic 
for 200-300 Edge attendees.  This is their annual 
kick-off and we are honored to once again partici-
pate in the new year launch event.  Bob Fiscella 

will be sending around a volunteer sign-up sheet 
at our next meeting.  Thank you in advance for 
supporting this as always.  
 
The Beatles will be in concert at All Saints Satur-
day Sept. 27th!   Ok, maybe not The Beatles, but 
very close.  The Buggs, a fabulous Beatles trib-
ute band will be performing under the stars for a 
Chastain-style event.  Tables for 6 or 8 people 
can be purchased in advance for $75.   Limited 
tables are available so reserve yours, now.   Indi-
vidual advance purchase tickets are $10 per per-
son and $15 per couple.  General admission tick-
ets will $15 per person and $25 per couple the 
night of the show.  Award winning and Hall of 
Fame radio personality, Moby in the Morning, will 
be the Master of Ceremonies.  Ticket sales are 
already brisk so don’t hesitate.  Please contact 
Dean Trantow at trantowd@aol.com for reserva-
tions. 
  
Some other dates and notes of interest.  Oktober-
fest is locked in for Sunday October 5th, and the 
beer is chilling. We will again be hosting the 
Statewide Financial Secretary Training on       
Saturday September 13th.  Between 40-60 coun-
cils will be sending their Financial Secretaries to    
attend. Our Council’s hosting of this event speaks 
of our standing in the State.   
 
Cristo Rey Atlanta Jesuit High School is looking 
for bus drivers.  They have volunteer as well as 
paid positions available. Please contact Shatavia 
Richardson at 404-637-4800 for more infor-
mation.   
 
The first 2 Knights 
who can name a   
minimum of 3 chari-
ties that Bob  Santos 
speaks of on the 9th  
of Sept. will  receive  
a Knights polo shirt in 
return.  Good luck. 
 
I look forward to    
seeing you at our   
upcoming events. 
 
Vivat Jesus,  
Dean Trantow 
Grand Knight 

mailto:trantowd@aol.com
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Our Newest Council Brothers 

   Charles Gernazian          James Peterson                Willy Trent 
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Photo not yet available 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Photo not yet available 

Alexis Uwilingiyimana 

On August 26th, our council was honored to add seven 
new members to our roster.  Four new first degree 
brothers were exemplified. Three Sir Knight transfers 
from one family in Flowery Branch, Georgia Council 
13457 were read in and voted as our new members.   
The Outlaw family which transferred to the All Saints 
Dunwoody area include a father, Tony Outlaw, and his 
two sons, Mike and Chris. Their photos were not yet 
available at press time. They will also transition into 
our Fr. Charles J. Watters Assembly organization.  
The oldest son, Michael, is currently a member of the 
U.S. Marines. 
 
We are very proud of our new 7 brothers. 

      Tony Outlaw                   Mike Outlaw                Chris Outlaw 2 
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New Brother Alexis Uwilingiyimana—A Special Story 
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Our Brother, Deacon Ken Melvin has asked the council to give special attention to the 
needs of our newest Brother, Dr. Alexis Uwilingiyimana, who survived the Rwanda 
Massacre and is now living with the Deacon. Alexis is trying to forge a new life in the 
U.S. and has need of a used automobile, among other things. The Deacon’s story: 

Since the August 26th exemplification of Alexis, Deacon Ken has reported that, almost miraculously, Alexis has 
received a shadowing opportunity from a group of pediatricians in the area. Now he needs a reliable used car. 

Dr. Alexis Uwilingiyimana 
1675 Chevron Way 
Sandy Springs, GA 30350 
 
857-249-8860 
uwalester@gmail.com 

Alexis needs a reliable 
used car donated to 
him (eligible for a tax 
write-off.) 
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Council Cooks for Dunwoody Butterfly Festival 
In what is becoming a normal annual Council 11402 event, the council‘s giant cooker has now 
become a central point for introducing and advertising our council to the Dunwoody community 
in a major way. Over 3,000 people get acquainted with the Knights via our hospitality food     
services.  We had a large crew on hand again this year. Thanks to all. 
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In 1994 All Saints committed to 
support the construction of one 
Habitat for Humanity house. 
Now 20 years later we are pre-
paring for the construction of our 
21st house on August 23, 2014.  
 
KofC 11402 has been an integral 
part of this project for many 
years, providing volunteer labor 
and lunch for one Saturday on 
each of the builds. Twenty fami-
lies had the “unreachable” dream 
of owning a safe, warm, and sus-
tainable home to raise their fami-
ly and with your support the 
dream became reality.  
 
Once again the parish will be    
required to raise $55,000 to seed 
the construction, working with 
the HFH affiliate. Financial and 
volunteer support from All Saints 
allows the selected homeowner to 
secure an affordable mortgage of 
approximately 90K at “0” inter-
est secured by the HFH Atlanta 
affiliate. The Atlanta affiliate has 
recently celebrated their 30th    
anniversary and has now con-
structed over 1,200 homes. This 
effort has changed the lives of 5,000 family members for generations to come.  
 
The support of Council 11402 is critical to the success of this project and we hope we 
will have a significant number of Knights participate in the project this fall. Remem-
ber, besides the “Knights” day (September 20th),  you are encouraged to participate 
on any one of the seven Saturdays of the build. Day 1 of the project was August 23rd 
and will run for seven consecutive Saturdays, excluding 8/30 Labor Day weekend.  
Day 7 and dedication of the home will be on October 11th.  

Signup Days for the Habitat House volunteers was held at all Masses on the weekend 
of August 2/3. We still need more workers. Consider spending time with us one     
Saturday helping with the construction. Absolutely no skills are required. We will 
guarantee a great time working alongside your fellow All Saints parishioners.      
Minimum age to work is 16 and this is a great opportunity for High Schoolers to  
earn service hours. Information packets are found at the doors of the church. 

All Saints “Habitat for Humanity” House #21 
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Sir Knight Gene Gannon advertises our parish’s 
effort to build our 21st Habitat Home. He signed 
up several volunteers. Unfortunately, he managed 
to scare several young children away. 
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Council Sponsors Altar Server Outing 

  6 
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Len/Brenda Dorrien are Wed 50 Years 

Bob Fiscella Gets Past Grand Knight Jewel 

Past Grand Knight Bob Fiscella is awarded his PGK jewel pin to be worn on a coat or his Sir 
Knight tuxedo.  He served two years and is now a three-year term council trustee.  7 

Past Grand Knight Lou Hlad (right) presents Len Dorrien with the certificate marking Len 
and Brenda’s 50 years of marriage at the August meeting. We expect about 10 such awards 
this year again. God bless the Dorriens and all our lengthy knight marriage couples.. 
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Three Shining Armor Awards Presented 
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(L-R) John Gannon, Dick Marklein, and Past Grand Knight Greg Crnkovich completed 
the five criteria for the Shining Armor Award and were each presented a certificate and a 
lapel pin at the August business meeting by PGK Lou Hlad. 

“Skip” Dolt Wins August Annuity Award 

New brother “Skip” Dolt (left) is $100 richer because his name was picked as the winner in 
the monthly new member annuity drawing. Only members less than one year are entered 
in the drawing.  Chances are statistically very high to new knights. John Knight presented. 
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Council Benevolence/Charity/Service 
 

Donated $500 to the 40 Days for Life Charity at the 
August Business meeting. 

 
Staffed ongoing Parish Bingo night events  with 

sellers, callers, counters, and food providers. 
 

Passed a motion to donate $660 to the Fr. Charles  J. 
Watters Assembly for Korean War Appreciation   

Dinner tickets.  
 

Passed unanimously a motion to donate $2,000 to the 
I-Care Medical Driver Charity.  

 
Voted $500 donation to a cancer outing event picnic 

per Brother Paul Weidle request. 
 

Sponsoring four diocesan seminarians for 2014. Two 
became priests lastmonth. 

 
Our acolyte teams served at all parish funerals. 

 

Parish Bingo—Another Great Night! 

 

Our Parish Bingo Accountant, Ralph O’Connor, reported that the August 28th event drew another 
very respectable 115 paying players. $760 in prizes were awarded again. It appears that the parish 
has embraced this fun social and charitable endeavor. It will continue on the fourth Thursday of 
every month. See you September 25th. Spread the word. 
 
Our thanks go out to the volunteer staff who gave of their time to make this and previous events 
such an ongoing success. Charities are always the big winners on every Bingo Night. 

9 
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Fr. Dan Rocagzewski to Hold Talk on Mary 

Knights Holding Sept. Formal Membership Drive  

The All Saints Knights Council will conduct a membership drive on September 13th 
and 14th before and after each Mass. Please consider volunteering to expand the 
membership in this elite organization to help others in need. 
 
Our Chancellor, Bill Camden, will need volunteers of all ages to man the tables for 
recruiting and information dispersing. If you know a good candidate, please request 
a Form 100 and get him to sign it.     
 
Bill is asking that you arrive 15 minutes before Mass, and stay 15 minutes after 
Mass.  We need approximately (10) at the front door and (5) on each side door.  Our 
goal is to speak with every man!   Our goal is made is easier in the fact that  
Monsignor Marren and all the Priests have agreed to help us from the pulpit.    
 
Signup sheets will be available at the September 9th business meeting. Please note 
that our meeting this month is delayed a week because of the Labor Day Holiday. 
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Our council brother, Sir Knight Fr. Dan Rocagzewsi is a marvelous speaker on the 
subject of our Holy Mother and you are sure to learn a lot. Please favor him with 
your attendance at this special event of September 8th. You will enjoy it. 
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Pay Council Dues Electronically !! 

Your All Saints 11402 is steadily moving into the 21st Century by instituting  more 
and more electronic initiatives to make council communications even better. 

As a result of a number of requests, we now have a PayPal account set up. 
 
 Here is how you can use it to pay your dues: 
 
Go to our website:  http://www.kc11402.org. 
 
Click on the "Members Enter Here" tab. 
 
Your Member Name is your last name. 
 
Your Password is your Member Number on your  
membership card. 
 
Under member menu click on the PayPal link. 
 
If you have a PayPal account you can sign in or it  
allows you to use a credit card. 
 
Your 2014 dues are $42 to cover the cost of this 
convenient way to pay your dues. 
 
If you prefer, send a check to me at the below  

address for $40 payable to “KofC Council 11402”       
or bring it to our next monthly meeting on Tues. 8/5//2014.   
 
Vivat Jesus, 
Dennis Caniglia,  
3291 Rose Ridge, Atlanta GA 30340-4069   (770-908-0484) 
adennisc@bellsouth.net 

3rd Degree—September 13th, Conyers, GA. Council 10004 hosts. 
 
1st Degree  - Tuesday, September 30th at All Saints McGivney Hall --- Candidates by 6:45 PM. 
 
3rd Degree—October 11th, Kennesaw GA. Council 9923 hosts. 
  
1st/2nd Combined Degrees - Wednesday, Oct 15th - Atlanta Council #660 at 2620 Buford Hwy, 
Atlanta 30324.  1st degree at 7 PM, register 6 PM and 2nd degree starts about 8:30 PM.  
Register 7:45 PM. RSVP to Gordon Calley at  660RSVP@comcast.net. Those needing only 2nd 
degree should preferably come as observers for 1st degree and then  participate as candidates 
for 2nd degree. Coat and tie for pictures.  
 
4th Degree  - November 8th, Sonesta Hotel, Duluth.  Please request a Form 4 application from 
the council and purchase a full black tuxedo to prepare for same. 
 
Note: Go to website gakofc.org for complete exemplification schedule (choose “Events”, 
(then choose “Ceremonials/Degrees” for sections on each degree).  

Upcoming Exemplification Opportunities 

Use your smartphone to pay 
your dues easily and secretly 

11 

http://www.kc11402.org/


12 

 

12 



13 

 

Council to Sponsor Outdoor Concert “The Buggs Band” 

In an effort to expand our parish visibility and community involvement, our council has decided 
to sponsor an outdoor musical concert on parish grounds on Saturday September 27th. 
 
We have contracted with a Beatles tribute band, “The Buggs” to play a concert of Beatle songs in 
“Chastain Park style” in our parking lot.  The Chastain style involves the sale of tables and seats, 
but the spectators supply their own food, drink, table favors, etc. during the event. 
 
We will be selling 10 tables for 6 or 8 people for $75.00. Advanced individual tickets sell for $10.00 
per person, $15.00 per couple. At-the-door tickets will be $15.00 individual, $25.00 per couple the 
night of the concert.  Beer and wine sales will be available at the concert. 
 
The band dresses like the Beatles, acts like them, sounds like them, and plays all their favorite hits 
to the delight of the audience.  All proceeds will flow to our many Knight charities. 
 
Here is the online link http://www.buggstribute.com/ to see and hear them play. 

 
 
 
 

Join the Knights for 
this fun evening under 
the stars.  
 
Award winning and 
Hall of Fame radio 
personality, Moby 
in the Morning, will 
be the Master of 
Ceremonies.   
 
Rain moves the event 
into the gym. 
 
Reserve seats and    
tables at:     

trantowd@aol.com. 

Georgia’s Director of Economic 
Development, Chris Carr, spoke 
recently to a joint meeting of the 
Dunwoody and Sandy Springs 
Chambers of Commerce in 
Brookhaven (trifecta). Carr, who 
grew up in Dunwoody and still 
lives here, dazzled the sold-out 
crowd with numbers on busi-
nesses and jobs created that have 
moved into the greater Perimeter 
area. He is shown with Dun-
woody Mayor Mike Davis, Beth 
Stevens, the former Dunwoody 
Chamber Director, and present 
Dunwoody Councilman Denny 
Shortal. 
 
Dunwoody Crier, 8/27/2014 

Brother 
Mike 
Davis 

Brother 
Chris 
Carr 

Brother 
Denny 
Shortal 
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Since 2003, each September has been designated as Life Insurance Awareness 

Month. Like most awareness-raising campaigns, Life Insurance Awareness Month 
was created because there is an overwhelming lack of understanding of the prod-
uct among the general public. Each year, the Life Insurance Market Research    
Association puts out the results from a recent survey, and unfortunately, the   
numbers they report continue to be discouraging. 

 
A recent survey found that 76 percent of people polled did not have a personal 

financial advisor. Sixty-eight percent of that same survey group said their opinion 
of the current economic conditions was somewhat unfavorable or very unfavora-
ble.  

 
In other words, a majority of those surveyed were uncomfortable with the   

economy and the uncertainty it brings, yet they did not seek professional assis-
tance. Maybe they spoke with their friends and family. Maybe they hoped the     
instability would go away on its own. Maybe they did not know to whom to turn. 

 
If you fall into this category, please remember that as a member of the Knights 

of Columbus, you have a full-time, professional agent you can call your own. My 
primary responsibility is the care and service of your family’s life insurance,       
retirement, disability income and long-term care needs. I’ll answer your questions 
because I want your decisions to be informed ones. I want to help. 

 

Another LIMRA statistic said 43 percent of people did not buy life insurance 
because they worry about “making the wrong decision.” Talk with me, and, after-
wards, you’ll understand that the only wrong decision was not protecting your 
family’s future sooner. 

John Knight, FICF, KofC Field Agent            
  Cell: (404) 569-5265   Email: john.knight@kofc.org 
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Our council Insurance Field 
Agent, Sir Knight John 
Knight, has put together 

some great tips to consider 
monthly on the importance of 

proper insurance coverage.  
 

Following is this month’s    
insurance topic to ponder. 

KofC insurance is sold only  
to brothers and their  

families at great rates. 

“Knight to Knight” Corner 
“Today’s up to you.        

I’ll help with the future.” 

September Tip --  Raising Awareness About Life Insurance  
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September Birthdays  

Jim McGill                       1st 

Ned Winsor                      1st 

John Foley                       2nd 

Todd Papetti                    4th 

John Priede                      4th 

Paul Syiek                        6th 

Bill Herald                       7th 

Jim Callison                     8th 

Steven Valenti                 8th 

Steven Bales                    10th 

Fr. Bill Hao                     10th 

Dick Marklein                 10th 

Louis Vogel                      11th            

Ed Pierson                        13th 

Jonathan Tierney            13th 

Pat J. Callahan                14th 

Fred Frerichs                   14th 

Keith Kieffer                    15th 

John Seggerson                15th 

Ed Harries                       16th 

Fr. Daniel Rogaczewski  16th 

Gene Wysocki                 16th 

Gene Gannon                  18th 

Greg Pyne                        18th  

Greg Ducote                    19th 

John Natoli                      19th 

Ralph O’Connor             20th  

Charles Wilson               20th 

Mike Schultz                   21st  

William Stobierski         21st 

Alexander M. Morgan   23rd     

Sam Portis                      25th 

Michael Smith                27th 

Ernie Spencer                 27th 

John Nelson                    28th 

Len Dorrien                    29th 

   Council Significant Dates 
September Wedding Anniversaries 

      Date                                                                Years 

         10th    Ernie& Barbara Spencer                   59 

           5th    George & Helene Tanguay                 59 

         12th    Ed & Ann Kucharski                          55 

         26th    Charles & Carolyn Wilson                 55 

         16th    John & Joann Nuzzulo                       53              

         15th    Ed & Suzanne Harries                       52                                                                                                                              

         14th    Joe & Judith Kane                              51 

           7th    John & Maria Martin                         51 

           7th    Jim & Judy Herbig                             47 

          2nd    Tom & Nancy Simon                           47 

           5th    Michael & Rebecca Schaaf                 44 

         12th    John & Lena Trombino                      44 

          2nd    John Deasy & Diane Miller                42 

         27th    Mike & Mary Schultz                         40 

           9th    John & Terry Lamberski                   36 

         21st    Nestor & Stephanie Montero              36 

        25th    Nick & Sally King                                 32 

        29th    Mark A. & Susan Miller                      31 

           1st    Doug & Therese Birkbeck                   30 

           8th    James & Ann McDevitt                       30 

          2nd    Ed & Colleen Trainor                          25  

        23rd    Paul & Nina Weidle                              25 

          2nd    Mike & Carla Paolozzi                         24 

           4th    David & Michele DeFay                       22 

           4th    Randy & Kristine Compton                20 

         30th    Marty & Rochelle McCormick           19 

         23rd    Bob & Anita Mitchell                          19 

         14th    Jerry & Lisa McManus                       18 

           5th    John & Jennifer Nelson                       16 

           5th    Scott & Kimberly Woods                     16 

         25th    Tom & Candice Tarr                            14 

         21st    John & Erin McHugh                           12 

         19th    Chris & Mary Carr                              10 

         13th    Jim & Barbara Masak                           9 

           8th    Tom & Isabelle Kaboski                        7 

         13th    Mark & Andrea Daniel                          6 

15 
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 Brother Bill H. Giles Has Passed 

 
 

Our council brother, Father       
Anthony Eshun of Ghana, has    

responded that he will say a Mass 
for Brother Giles.  

The council regularly says five 
Masses for a deceased brother.  

Please pray for Bill and the family.  

Memento Mori. 

EDGE—Life Teen Cookout Needs Volunteers 
Our council has volunteered to host a cookout for about 200 teens engaged in 
the EDGE and Life Teen Programs that are now centered at All Saints Parish. 
 
We must man our giant cooker after the 5 PM Mass on Sunday September 
7th and volunteers are needed. 
 
The contact for this event is our Past Grand Knight Bob Fiscella at 
404-644-5220 and bobfiscella@gmail.com. 
 
Please help if you are able. 
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Our Council Intentions and Remembrances 
        

Ailing Brothers Monthly Prayers: 
 
     Frank Murphy        Dennis Caniglia 
     Jack Klapka             Nestor Montero       
     Mike Walker            Wiley Maloof 
     George Swartz          Mark Foster 
     George Doyle            Joe Cavallaro            
     Dennis Crean            Eric Martin 
     John Pepitone            Bill Camden 
     Frank Paolozzi          David Guy 
     Al Kosek                    Dave Jeanson 
     Sam Portis                 Bill Luckert 
     Jim Callison              Bill Peet 
 

     Ailing Brother Ongoing Prayers 
 
   William O’Connor     Andy Diaz 
   John Nuzzulo              Matt Dewhurst 
   Franz Brucks              Fr. Joseph Peek  
 

Our Seminarians/ Missionaries 
 

Paul Nacey   Jack Knight    Jorge Carranza 
Missionary Gray Plunkett  
 

 Our Beloved Clergy 
 

Archbishop Wilton D. Gregory 
Aux. Atlanta Bishop Luis R. Zarama  
Aux. Atlanta Bishop David P. Talley 
Abbot Francis Michael Stiteler 
Monsignor R. Donald Kiernan, P.A. 
Monsignor Hugh M. Marren 
Father William T. Hao    Father Joseph Peek 
Father Daniel  J. McCormick 
Father Daniel Rogaczewski 
Father Michael U. Onykuru 
Father William F. Rowland, S.M. 
Father Bryan Small  
Father David Daly, LC   Father Daniel Ketter 
Father Peter Khuong Huynh, LC 
Father Joseph Khang Huyuh, LC 
Father Anthony Eshun, Ghana 
Father Brian Kerr, MOP       
Brother Alfred Stephen, MOP 
Brother John Klein, LC 
Deacon-in-Formation  Hedy Sevilla 
Deacon Ray Egan      Deacon William Garrett  
Deacon Ed Krise        Deacon Paul Doppel 
Deacon Ken Melvin    Deacon Rick Medina 
 

Our Beloved Widows 
 
Margaret Welter   Grace Mahoney   Rita Mix 
Ellie Pavlik    Nancy Moeller   Eleanor Lynch 
Marion Reale    Jaye Norman    Bea Hurt 
MaryAnn Delaria (Lehman)      Karen Giles 
Antoinette Roy    Ruth Del Guercio  
Angela McCabe    Susan Cicero 
 

 

Prayers for Sick/Distressed Friends and Loved Ones 
 

Vincent Annaloro’s father, Emile 

John Brach’s son-in-law, Mike Spinello 

John Brach’s mother-in-law, Claudia Cohen, 100 

Tom Burleigh’s niece 

Don Converse’s friends, Jackie and Carl Franklin 

Dave Davis’ mother, Esther, 96 

Conrad Fischer’s wife, Sue 

Mark Foster’s two uncles & wife Stephanie 

James Foy’s wife, Mary Lou Holt 

John Francis’ cousin & granddaughter 

Michael Gregory’s mother, Jeanette Fox, 57 

Dave Guy’s sick relatives & friend Gary Kitchens 

Matt James’ father-in-law, James Shanni 

David Jeanson’s wife, Pat 

Harwood (Woody) Jones’ wife, Janet 

Charles Lynch’s sister, Rea Queen 

Doc Malone ‘s cousin, Judy 

Dennis Mackin’s Brother, John Mackin, 83,  — metastic liver cancer. 

Mario Marin’s brother-in-law,  Fernando Matheus 

Mario Marin’s niece, Andrea Carolina Zamora 

Fr. Dan McCormick’s sister, Jane 

Jason Miller’s wife, Dorota 

Paul Mudge’s friends and relations 

Bill O’Brien’s grandson, Isaac Del Valle 

Dominic Palermo’s mother 

Kent Polzin’s wife, Jennifer 

Fred Quintan’s son, Ethan 

Charles Santa Maria’s brother, Gerry. 

Frank Seco de Luceno’s wife and brother, Federico, had a heart attack. 

Ernie Spencer’s Grandson, Garrett Pilcher 

Ralph Stinson’s nephew, Johnny Hood 

Richard Szyperski’s granddaughter, Jamie Thrash, 20 

George Tanguay’s daughter-in-law, Wendy 

Stan Wasowski’s mother, Florence 

Tom Wozniak’s aged mother  

Mark Yanta’s nephew, Nolan Goldklang 
 

Memento Languorem 
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                   Memento Mori 
Brother Bill H. Giles passed away in home hospice on August 5th. Please pray for him, wife Karen, 
and the family. He was accorded a funeral Mass at All Saints with a team of brother acolytes on the 
altar. His obituary is in this newsletter.  
 
Ryan W. Bashor, 29,  who is the son of Katie and Scott Bashor. Mark and Katie are the individuals 
who for 30 or more years have voluntarily organized the Homeless Shelter operations and coordinat-
ed with us Knights at the night shelter when we spent the night there. I think our Knights will espe-
cially remember and respect Katie who was always there on Sunday nights to help us get set up. 
When Ryan was in high school and at Georgia Tech, he was often with his mother on those Sunday. 
In lieu of flowers, please consider making a donation to help support his young family at 
www.gofundme.com/bashorfamilyfund.  
 
Brother Joe Inglima’s mother, Josephine, 89, passed away this month. Her funeral was held at All 
Saints on September 2nd and was attended by a team of our brother acolytes. Pray for the Inglimas. 

48 Deceased Brother Knights of All Saints Council 11402 

Sir Knights are  
remembered     

upon death on 
Mass   chalices 
given to new 

priests. 

Founding Members of All Saints Council on July 4, 1994 are shown in red 

Bill H. Giles                    8/5/2014 Walter J. Bieszak       4/17/2011      John P. Stojka               7/21/2005       

Jean-Paul Roy              7/23/2014 Joseph J. Wittman      3/09/2011      Paul G. Horan               6/02/2005       

Donald Del Guercio     7/01/2014 Charles F. Mahony     2/20/2011      Edwin L.Woerner         5/21/2005       

Harold L. Norman     12/08/2013      Gerald A. Cicero         1/05/2011      Thomas J. Byrne, Jr.   1/13/2005     

Paul  J. Reale              11/10/2013      David B. Moeller         5/09/2010       James J. McCabe        10/22/2004       

James L. Mammoser    8/03/2013      Francis G. Welter     12/19/2009       Robert J. Lescher         5/17/2003 

Tom E. Mix                   6/13/2013      Owen K. McCabe        8/16/2009        Brad M. Scranton         5/14/2003     

Edward J. Qualters      3/19/2013      William G. Lehman    4/16/2009       Phillip A. Haluska       12/18/2002 

Marcus Carroll             3/12/2013      Robert L. Morell         4/29/2008      Joseph A. Miller            12/2/2002 

Edward J. Pavlik          1/13/2013      Gordon G. Hurt          3/03/2008       James R. Fraser            9/21/2002 

George L. Cajigal, Sr.    1/8/2013      John A. O’Shea           1/27/2008      Kenneth E. Smith         6/02/2000 

Michael A. Klimshuk   7/08/2012      Thomas M. Scherrer  4/10/2007       Elias M. Mualem          3/27/2000 

Edward P. Koss           12/20/2011     Richard Steiner           3/17/2006        John W. Lynch III      12/15/1999 

Lloyd Addison             11/25/2011    Salvatore De Pace       1/16/2006       Ronald S. Kurtzer       12/12/1999 

John W. Lynch II          6/21/2011      Anthony C. Ardagna12/28/2005      Kenneth C. McIntosh 11/25/1998 

Warren P. Vicknair      6/21/2011      Jerome E. Travers      7/29/2005       William J. Batdorf        3/23/1998                

18 

http://www.gofundme.com/bashorfamilyfund
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     Office                                        Officer                      Phone                            Email 
 
Grand Knight     Dean Trantow             678-296-6326        trantowd@aol.com 
Deputy Grand Knight   Pat Fahey                     770-447-8605        patrickfahey@bellsouth.net 
Chancellor                              Bill Camden                 770-329-9945        billcamden@hoscs.com 
Chaplain    Msgr. Hugh Marren 770-393-3255     msgrmarren@allsaints.us 
Advocate    BJ Van Gundy 678-291-0805        bj@vangundy.net        
Warden                Jim Gonzales                678-587-9552       drjgonzales@msn.com 
Recorder    Ed Trainor  770-396-7053     ejtrainor@aol.com 
Financial Secretary                    Dennis Caniglia 770-908-0484        adennisc@bellsouth.net   
Treasurer    Dave Riedinger            770-986-6193        potownboy@bellsouth.net 
Lecturer    E. J. Couvillian             770-642-6488       esnar@aol.com 
 
Inside Guards         (Lead)        Bryan St. Romain       678-777-7168        bryanstro@gmail.com 
                                  Edgar Pierson              770-390-0043        ednorma@comcast.net             
                          
Outside Guards   Mark Foster                 404-394-4537        markjfoster@yahoo.com 
                 Bill Schmitz                  770-451-6113        schmitz.bill@gmail.com 
  
Trustee Three-Year Term   Bob Fiscella                 404-644-5220        bobfiscella@gmail.com 
Trustee Two-Year Term            Bob Mitchell                770-804- 8060       bobmitchellga@yahoo.com 
Trustee One-Year Term      Stan Wasowski  770-512-7397        stanwasowski4@gmail.com 
 
District 7 Deputy     Stan Wasowski  770-512-7397        stanwasowski4@gmail.com 
Insurance Field Agent    John Knight   770-936-0465      john.knight@kofc.org 
Musician                                    Mark Foster                 404-394-4537       markjfoster@yahoo.com 
Program Activity Director         Bill Luckert                770-640-5209        billuckert@aol.com                                                                                           
Activity Directors  
Acolytes    Norb Braza    770-393-8645        nlbraza@aol.com 
Bereavement                               Deacon Ray Egan          770-394-5643        dekeray@aol.com 
Bingo                                           Dominic Palermo           404-256-1523        dpal84116@aol.com 
Church     Joe Kane                         770-394-0910        josephkane@bellsouth.net  
Community     Bill Driscoll                     678-395-4364        bdriscoll0808@yahoo.com 
Council     Joe DeVita                       770-451-5224        joe@linuxgeneral.com             
Family Life                 Steven Strong                  770-698-9797        steve@strongus.net 
Membership                                Dick Marklein                770-234-0149        brmcycle@hotmail.com  
Pro-Life    John Gannon                  770-394-4223         johnjgannon@comcast.net 
Second Responder Program     Adam Drost                     770-396-5569         adrost711@aol.com 
Vocations    John Stowell        770-671-9812         jsstowell@comcast.net 
Youth      Bryan Kler                      770-457-5537         bryankler@comcast.net                 
Dunwoody Volunteer Co-ord  Jim Maloney                   770-394-7895         jimarn@bellsouth.net                                
 
Communications & Feedback 
Website Editor                  Gert Kampfer     770-698-8269         kofc11402@bellsouth.net 
Newsletter Editor/Publicity  Lou Hlad     770-394-6327         louhlad@comcast.net 
Parish Pastoral Board Rep       John Francis                    770-394-6008        ejohnfrancis@gmail.com 

If you should miss one of our CallingPost voicemails or wish 
a repeat,  dial  1-800-925-7443. Then enter the 10-digit    
Public Group ID (PGID) 128-432-9444 (no dashes) to     
identify our sending organization and hear it again.  
 

Never miss a  
message again 

All Saints Council 11402  (http://kc11402.org) 
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Monsignor  
Hugh Marren 

    Council Photo Journal at   http://kofc11402.shutterfly.com 
Korean War Veterans Dinner/Jamaica Mission,/Supreme Convention,/Church 

Directory Pictures/Fourth of July Parade/ Low Country Boil  
 

Watters Assembly web site at www.kc2688.com. Watters Assem-

bly Photo Journal at http://watters.shutterfly.com featuring WW II 
 Dinner, Social Dinners, Honor Flight to Washington DC Monument. 
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September 
 Council Mtg 

 
7 PM Rosary 

7:30 Mtg 

 
4th Degree 

Meeting 
St. Andrew 
6:15 Rosary 
6:30 Dinner 

7:30 Mtg 

 

1st  
Degree 

McGivney 
7:30 PM 

September 2014 

KofC 
Member-

ship 
Drive 

 
Knights 
Habitat 

Day 

 
Kids Movie 

Night 
 

“Lego  
Movie” 
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Labor 
Day 

Meeting 
Date 

Moved 

KofC 
Member-

ship 
Drive 

Father 
Dan  

Mary Talk 
7 PM 

Edge-Teen 
Life Cook-
out After 

5PM Mass 

Outdoor 
Concert 

 
“The 

Buggs” 
See Article 

 
Insurance  

Social 
McGivney 

Hall 
7 PM 

Men’s 
Club  
Dick  

Williams 
6:30 PM 

   “Fathers for    
Good” Session 

   “Fathers for    
Good” Session 


